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Your Excellency, 

We are deeply saddened by the news of the car crash in Italy that 

resulted in death and injury of Hungarian citizens, as well as children 

and teenagers. 

In this hour of grief, expressing my deep sympathy and condolences to 

the friendly people of Hungary, I wish patience and endurance to the 

families and friends of the deceased. 

 

With regret, 

                                                          Emomali Rahmon 

 

H.E. Mr. János Áder 

President of the Republic of Hungary 

Budapest  

 

 


